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GREYHOUND RACING VICTORIA

Media Release

Monday, 26 March, 2012

Stewards Investigation Report

Date of Hearing: 23 March, 2012

Venue of Hearing: GRYV Offices

Name: Mr Mark Filomeno

Suburb: Craigieburn

Greyhound: Jimmy’s House

Matter: Incident that occurred at the Healesville GA meeting on 29 January,

2012 in which greyhound "“Jimmy’s House” regurgitated a tablet
following its engagement in Event 2

Stewards: Ron Matthews, Brayden Jinks

REPORT

Stewards on 23 March, 2012, conducted an investigation into a matter in which greyhound “Jimmy’s
House"” regurgitated a tablet following its engagement in Event 2 at the Healesville GA meeting on
29 January, 2012.

At today’s inquiry, Stewards took evidence from Trainer, Mark Filomeno and Rapidvite General
Manager - Mr. Nigel Dukes. Stewards also tabled a report from Racing Analytical Services
Laboratory advising that both the urine sample and tablet taken from “Jimmy’s House” at the
Healesville GA meeting on 29 January, 2012 returned a negative result.

At the conclusion of their inquiries, Stewards took no action in this matter.

For more information:

Glenn Fish

Chief Steward
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